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12.3.1 Accessibility Advisory Committee Update  
 
November 21, 2016 
 

• The Committee was introduced to Ms. Noreen Guptill, Inclusion & Accessibility Specialist, Parks 
& Recreation 

• The Committee received a presentation from Heather MacKenzie, Diversity & Accessibility 
Manager, Halifax Public Libraries Accessibility Improvements  

• The Committee received a presentation from Darren Young, Project Manager, Operations 
Support 

• The Committee requested that the Town Hall Meeting take place on May 8th or 15th 
• The Committee continued discussion on its Work Plan 

 
 
12.3.2 Active Transportation Advisory Committee Update  
 
October 20, 2016 

 
• The welcomed two new appointees Ms. Ella Dodson, and Mr. Julian West 
• The Committee discussed the “Big Moves” – AT Project and invited the Integrated Mobility Team 

back to the next meeting to discuss the project 
• The Committee passed a motion to invite staff to discuss Active Transportations goals as part of 

the Centre Plan 
 
November 17, 2016 
 

• The Committee received a presentation regarding the Macdonald Bridge Bikeway Access Project 
• The Committee passed a recommendation to the Transportation Standing Committee to request 

a staff report on consideration of including Brunswick Street, from North Street to Cogswell Street 
as a candidate bike route in the 2014 Active Transportation Plan. A report from the Committee 
will be included on the January 2017 meeting agenda. 

 
 


